Good morning Big Spring Middle School families…this is Principal Nace.
In an effort to provide complete transparency with all of you, I wanted to inform you that a middle school student made an inapparent comment/threat in the hallway today while at school.  As standard protocol suggests, we did a thorough investigation and consulted with the PSP (Pennsylvania State Police).  The threat was found to be not credible, and all of our students and staff are safe.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, thanks for your support, and have a great rest of your day.
